
 
  

 

Week ending 
11/12/2020

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
This week we have 

continued to recap on all the 
initial sounds we have looked 
at this term. We have also 

been practicing writing 
sentences using our tricky 

words. 

Christmas Lunch: 
The children really enjoyed their 

Christmas lunch in the hall! We are all 
feeling festive. On the subject of lunch, 

please could you help your child learn 
how to cut up their food and eat 

independently. 
This week:

We have been enjoying Christmas crafts, 
songs and stories and have learned about 

the Christmas story. 

Maths
This week we have been looking at 

parts of a number, more and less and 
2D shapes. 
At home:

Ask your child to show you 1 more/2 
more/1 less/2 less on their fingers. 
How many different ways can they 
make 3,4,5? Please record this on 

tapestry if you can :)

Christmas Party Day 
Christmas Party Day is on 

Thursday 17th December and 
children will be bringing their own 
special packed lunch. Please can 
we remind you that we are a nut 

free school.
Children can wear party clothes 

on this day.  

Next Term Reminders: 
Monday 4th Jan is an Inset day. 

Forest Fun will start from the week 
beginning 11th Jan. 

Our topic next term is all about 
Dinosaurs! If you have any books, 

pictures or artifacts which you would 
like to share please bring them in 

(named) for us to look at. 

Well Done
A big well done to all of the 

Reception children for 
completing a successful first 
term at school. They have all 
done so well and have fully 
embraced school life. We 
look forward to what the 

spring term will bring! 

Friday 18th December will be a 
mufti day when children can wear 
their own clothes. School will close 
at 1.30pm.  

       

Christmas Nativity 

The children were absolutely brilliant 
filming their songs. We hope you all 
enjoy watching it next week!  

We will post it on Tapestry on 
Thursday 17th December!   

 


